
Girls won 16/4 last night!

Today’s varsity track at Two Harbors and the softball & baseball games have been postponed.

STUDENTS:  This Friday, May 3rd is the benefit for the family of our friend, Brady Waddick from 5 - 7 in the cafeteria gym.  We are 
looking for staff & students who would donate their time and help us that night. Please sign up with Greta if you can help out.  

NHS and Jr. NHS: Working at the Waddick family benefit this Friday will earn double hours if you wear your shirts. Please contact 
Greta Kulju if interested in working.

Parent’s Day has been rescheduled for Friday, May 10th. Students that had signed up to help are still needed.

NHS and Jr. NHS: Highway clean-up community project has been rescheduled for Monday, May 6th, periods 4-6. Meet in Dr. 
Baumgardt’s room at 11:10. NHS will pay for up to $5.00 for your lunch at DQ afterwards. Parent permission slips need to be turned in 
to be able to go. If you turned one in for the original date, you do not need to turn in another one. 

Seniors - the Grad Party sheet is on the counter in the office.  You can put the date and time of your party if you wish.
There is also a sheet for you to list the college/tech where you’d like your final transcript to be sent.

7th and 8th graders going to Valleyfair: Don't forget to get your 10 dollars in to Ms. Bodway or Ms Thompson to hold your spot for 
Valleyfair.  If you don't get  the mula to them by April 30th, I will assume you are not going.  Also, if your parents are chaperoning, you 
also need to turn in that forms. Thanks! Ms. J.

Lockers 2013/14: The locker “wish list” for next year is on the counter in the hs office.  If you have a group that would like to be near 
each other, please fill it in and I’ll do my best to accommodate you.  No “boyfriend/girlfriend” combos. Also, grades will be kept in the 
same area.  Deb

The White Pine Riders will be doing their ATV training on June 1st. Registration starts at 8:30 at the McGrath Fire Hall.

These students have LIBRARY BOOKS that are overdue through the month of March.  Please see Cheryl to either renew or return.  
Thanks!  Peter Barta, Corrine Becker, Travis Beens, Joe Benjamin, Josh Benjamin, Kacie Boyd, Joel Draxten, McKenzie Fredrickson, Jesse 
Greene, Cody Halvorson, Brogen Peura, Jacob Jonas, Taylor Jonas, Marcus Kabrud, Shelby Kelley, Nathan Lake, Sasha Leibold, Lane 
Lewis, Peyton Lorsung, Michael Misquadace, Alex Molitor-Johnson, Joe Moore,  James Rabideau, Mikayla Sarazin, Brody Simonson, 
Billy Staska, Karlee Tierney, Brandon Wilkie.  AND REMEMBER, NO REPORT CARD AND/OR DIPLOMA UNTIL THESE BOOKS 
ARE IN.

Today is the last day to sign up for the 4-H Spring Fling time! Location: Long Lake Conservation Center. Scrapping & Sewing session 
for grades 3 and up, Cloverbud Day Camp for K-2 students. Archery, Cooking (& eating!), Canoeing, Lake Bottom Organisms & Seed 
Art for grades 3 & up. Sign up forms in both offices. 
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21  days of school left....

This Weeks Activities

Today 
• 7th gr. Reading MCAs, 1nd & 2nd hrs.-HS Media
• V Track & T. Harbors-postponed
• Bsb & Sb vs Silver Bay-postponed

Wednesday
• ALC

Thursday
• V Track @ Ogilvie-4:15; bus @ 2:45; dismissal @ 2:30
• SB & Bsb vs Carlton-home

Friday
• Bsb @ Verndale-7:30pm; bus @ 5pm
• Waddick Benefit - 5-7pm


